
Dear Mr. Christiani,

Thank you very much for your service to ”McDonald‘s Ukraine Ltd.”

From our side, we‘re very grateful for your cooperation and support throughout the 
last 10 years.

Our company began to operate in Ukraine in 1987. Since then, we‘ve already opened 
57 McDonald‘s restaurants. 

In all of these restaurants, we have installed the Vulcan Descaler by CWT International, 
which has delivered consistent results throughout each site.

The Vulcan range is easily installed and has been a very useful addition to our 
company.

I would like to add that the support of CWT International is very important to us here 
at McDonald‘s Ukraine.

Best regards,

Eugene Molodid

Equipment Coordinator

McDonald's Ukraine Ltd

McDonald‘s Ukraine Ltd.
Kiev

www.mcdonalds.ua


